8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE: 509-734-4500; FACSIMILE: 509-737-7166 www.cngc.com

February 16, 2021

Mark L. Johnson Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 621 Woodland Square Loop SE Lacey, WA 98503 02/16/21 14:06
State Of WASH.
UTIL. AND TRANSP.
COMMISSION

Regarding: Replacement -Docket No. U-200281 – COVID-19 Response & Disconnection Moratorium

Dear Mr. Johnson,

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation noticed a formatting error on page 4 that was filed on February 12, 2021.

If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (509) 734-4593.

Sincerely,

/s/ Michael Parvinen

Michael Parvinen
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd.
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166
michael.parvinen@cngc.com